
374028 6TH LINE      AMARANTH ON      L9W 0M6 

December 9, 2022 

Mayor Lisa Post 
Town of Orangeville 
87 Broadway Avenue 
Orangeville, ON, L9W 1K1 
Via Email: lpost@orangeville.ca 

Dear Mayor Post, 

The purpose of this email is to request a clarification of your letter to the Minister of 
Municipal Affairs and Housing on November 30, 2022. 

At the end of the sixth paragraph you state: “We ask that the province explore 
actionable measures and tangible resource deployment to support our efforts to 
increase our land supply and infrastructure servicing capacity.” 

As outlined in the remainder of your letter, I agree that Bill 23 could have many 
unintended consequences across areas such as asset management and development 
charges. 

However, as stated above, you are also seeking support to increase Orangeville’s land 
supply. Could you please clarify whether you are seeking support to change the 
municipal boundary of the Town of Orangeville? 

As it relates to land supply, I trust you are not seeking support to change the municipal 
boundary and that a clarification letter will be sent to the Minister and other parties that 
were cc’d in the original letter in the near future. 

Yours truly, 

James Johnstone, Township Planner 

CC The Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 
The Honourable Steve Clark, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
All County of Dufferin Municipalities 

Added Item - December 13, 2022 Council Agenda 




